
Fifth grade
Ridge View

A note home: IT’S ALWAYS A GREAT DAY TO BE A COYOTE! 
It has been an amazing start to the year! I am enjoying getting to know all of my students and families. If you 
have not signed up for our class REMIIND account, please do so. Also, keep it in mind that AR points are a part 

of your child’s grade and a way to attend the monthly Responsibility Party. Therefore, reading everyday is 
essential.  I am looking forward to a wonderful year!

Jessica.Briggs@ksd.org       Stephanie.Griffith@ksd.org        Leslee.Heitz@ksd.org

September
Learning topics: 

9/3: No School – Labor Day
9/14: Donuts w/ Dad @8:20am
9/18: Parent Orientation Night
9/20: PTO meeting @6:30pm
9/21: No School 
9/27: Individual Picture Day
10/5: Jog-A-Thon
10/12: No School for Kinder
10/19: No School

Important Dates:

English Language Arts: We are starting to learn 
with the Journeys reading curriculum, including a 
strong focus in comprehension and vocabulary. We 
will begin “Walk to Read” soon, where each student 
will have the opportunity to refine reading skills. 
Math: We have been learning about Place Value 
from the billions to thousandths. Decimals are fun!
Science/Social Studies: So far we have started 
diving into studying The First Americans and we 
will be starting our Properties of Matter science 
kit soon. 
DARE: Starts this month and will be every Friday 
for the next ten weeks. I look forward to DARE 
essays and Graduation  


